



MESSSAGE FROM MR FARRELL

Dear Parents/Carers

It has been wonderful to see how our curriculum is really taking off this term. As I walk around the school, I am struck not only by the highquality learning taking place in classrooms, but also by the smiles on the children's faces as they engage with new ideas and challenges.

From Year 5's creative art installations carrying powerful environmental messages, to the buzz of excitement in Class 4 as they investigate electrical circuits, it is clear that our children are thriving through their curiosity, creativity and resilience.

Music has also filled the corridors with joy as Year 5 have explored traditional Sea Shanties, learning to read music and perform together with great enthusiasm. These moments capture what makes St Anne's such a vibrant and inspiring place to learn.

Looking ahead, we are beginning our programme of school tours for families considering a Reception place for September 2026. If you know of anyone who may be interested in joining our St Anne's community, please encourage them to contact the school office to book a place on one of our weekly tours, which will be starting shortly.

Best wishes, Mr Farrell

CLASSROOM NEWS

RECEPTION

This week in Class R the children have started coming into school and independently busying themselves with some 'funky fingers' activities. These activities have been planned to help the children develop their fine motor skills as well as focusing on name recognition.

Well done Class R.







CLASS 1

Class 1 have been investigating materials this week. We explore the properties of materials by bending, pulling and stretching them. In Forest School we created people out of conkers.









CLASS 2

In Class 2 we have begun our music this year learning to play the Glockenspiels to a piece of music called Hands, Feet, Heart. The children have been fantastic at following the beat of the music and playing different parts of the song.



SEND Hints and Tips by Miss Tavender





SEND is everyone's business



During the Harvest Festival on Tuesday 14th October we will be collecting food donations for Godmanchester Foodbank, please see across for the type of items they require. Thank you for your support



Godmanchester & Huntingdon Foodbank

has provided almost 2000 parcels in the last year and stock levels are now very, very low. By donating to G & H Foodbank you can help to support local people facing hunger in these difficult times as winter approaches.

These food lines are used in every parcel

- Tinned Vegetables Potatoes, Carrots, Sweetcorn, Peas
- Tinned Meat Hot or Cold
- Tinned Fruit, Rice Pudding & Custard
- **UHT Semi-Skimmed Milk**
- Breakfast Cereal (without nuts)
- Tinned Baked Beans & Spaghetti
- **Tinned Tuna**
- Pasta & Pasta Sauce Thank you!
 - Dried Rice
- **Tinned Tomatoes**
- **Biscuits & Cream Crackers**
- Drinks Tea bags, Coffee, Chocolate, Orange & Blackcurrant Squash, Fruit juice

Godmanchester & Huntingdon Foodbank operates at Godmanchester Baptist Church (CIO)



UPCOMING EVENTS

Wednesday 1st Oct - Y3 Flag Fen Trip

Thursday 2nd Oct - Forest School Evening 6.30pm - 8pm

Monday 13th Oct - Parent Sign Up sheet for parent consultations

Tuesday 14th Oct - Harvest Festival - 9am at St Mary's Church

Wednesday 22nd - Friday 24th Oct - Y6 Residential

Thursday 23rd Oct - Class 5 Assembly

Friday 24th Oct - Class R Vision Screening

Friday 24th Oct - Class R Grandparents Afternoon Tea 1.30pm - 3pm

Monday 27th - Friday 31st Oct - HALF TERM

Tuesday 11th Nov - Y5 Racing to School Trip